
Subject:     Re: Preventing Future Death Reports: AHMED HAYBITTLE 11/2023
Sent:     17/10/2024, 21:13:27
From:    
To:    

 
Importance:                                           High
 
Follow Up Flag:                                      Follow up
Flag Status:                                             Flagged
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of Milton Keynes City Council.
Please be extra vigilant when opening attachments or clicking on links.

Report spam or suspected malicious email via the REPORT MESSAGE icon above.

 
Dear ,
 
Thank you for your email providing Regulation 28 Preventing Future Death Reports which was passed to Apple’s privacy and law enforcement requests team for review. 

We immediately investigated the concerns raised and found no data or routing error on Maps which would have contributed to these tragic events. 
 
However, to ensure we were following the very best approach we are taking an additional measure to add the following special voice guidance for drivers heading past the A5 offramp toward the A5
onramp, which we intend will be live by the start of next week.
- Drivers heading past the A5 offramp toward the A5 onramp would be instructed to "Continue straight at the overpass” (that will happen as they are traveling west toward the offramp).
- While on the overpass, drivers would be instructed to “Turn right onto A5 toward Milton Keynes, Bletchley."
 
We trust that the steps we are taking will be helpful to try to avoid any future such tragic events.
 
Yours sincerely
 

On Sep 24, 2024, at 11:25 AM,  wrote:
 
Good morning 
 
Please see attached the Regulation 28 Preventing Future Death Reports produced by the Coroner following the Inquests touching the deaths of Ms. Amal AHMED and Mrs. Tracey
HAYBITTLE who died following a Road Traffic Collision on the 16th of November 2023.
 
If you require anything further, please do get in touch.
 
Best wishes,
 

 
 

 
Coroner’s Officer
 
Milton Keynes
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




